
 

 

 

10 July 2025 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
I just wanted to give you some last minute information about the Blacklands Farm day trip for Year 7 next 
week. The weather currently looks excellent. 
 
Drop off and pick up 

 This will be from the same location each day. 

 Drop off is between 8.45am - 9.15am (activities start at 9.30am) 

 All students must register with Miss Horn, who will be high profile around the reception area. 

 Collection between 3.00pm - 3.15pm (activities finish at 3.00pm), All students will need to sign out 

with Miss Horn. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Directions and Parking 
For help in finding Blacklands  

 Post code is RH19 4HP  

 What 3 words - ///verbs.tigers.cycles 

 
Please note, Blacklands have asked us that you pull fully into the parking area to avoid the crush around 
reception. 



Warm weather 
With the warm weather, please ensure that sun cream is applied before they arrive, it would be a good 
idea for students to top up during the day. Lots of water and a hat are essential; loose clothing would also 
be a good idea.  
 
Food and drink 
Lunch time will be about 1.00pm but children will have their bags on them and will be able to snack at 
appropriate times. Nut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 
 
Medication 
Please ensure your child has any medication with them for the day. Please make sure this is named, the 
group leader for your child can look after this during the day and return it at the end of each day. 
 
Should you have any concerns please speak to Miss Horn on arrival. I can also be contacted by email – 
amillican@sackvilleschool.org.uk. 
 
We hope the students attending have a great time as we head towards a well-earned break. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Alex Millican and Rebecca Horn  
Trip Leaders 
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